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Havana, January 15 (RHC) Cuban Foreign Minister Bruno Rodríguez expressed his
condolences to Pakistan and Afghanistan for the deaths associated with the wave of extreme
weather that has hit those countries.

On Twitter, the head of Cuban diplomacy also expressed his feelings to the families and loved
ones of the victims.

In the last 48 hours, at least 120 people have died and dozens were injured in those nations,
while several populations were isolated by the weather phenomena.
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